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Oregon Leadership,

I am writing in support of a strong cap and invest policy. | support LC 19 with
improvements for climate along with a strong climate legislation for Oregon's
future! | am a healthcare worker, community educator, and radio host terrified
of what is to come of our climate crisis! Please prioritize the future of our planet
and our children over short term financial gain!

Michael Stout

“The most ethical diet just so happens to be the most environmentally sound diet and just so happens to be the healthiest.”

— Dr. Michael Greger
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